
 

Sunday, May 4, 2025     10:15 a.m. Service 

To all who are spiritually weary and seek rest; 

to all who mourn and long for comfort; 

to all who struggle and desire victory; 

to all who sin and need a Savior; 

to all who are strangers and want fellowship; 

to all who hunger and thirst after righteousness; 

and to whoever will come- 

this church opens wide her doors 

and offers her welcome in the name 

of the Lord Jesus Christ. 



 

 

Welcome to Tyrone Covenant Presbyterian Church 
Presbyterian Church in America 

10235 White Lake Road, Fenton, MI 48430 

Mail only to: PO Box 970, Fenton, MI 48430 

 

Remote listening devices are available back at the sound room. 
 

For Parents with Young Children 

Tyrone encourages families to worship together even from the youngest 

of ages.  Bible activity sheets & bags with coloring books may be found 

between the sanctuary doors.  Nursery for infants through 4 years is  

available during our 10:15 a.m. service. 
 

Learn and Grow In Sunday School  

Here at Tyrone, we enjoy a good Sunday school class, even as adults.  

Sunday school is the perfect place to learn more about what it means to  

live and believe as a Christian. We have adult Sunday school classes as 

well as children’s classes for all ages.  Sunday school starts at 9:00 a.m.   

A map with a list of classes can be found at the greeter center in the  

narthex. Please note that the last Sunday of the month is when our  

Ministry Teams meet-no adult or sr. high Sunday school classes. 
 

Giving 

Thank you for your faithful giving. We provide offering  

boxes by the exit doors into the narthex to drop off your 

gifts before or after services. Those who wish to give online 

may use the QR code or visit tyronepca.org. 
 

 

Connect 

If you are a visitor and would like to learn more about Tyrone Covenant, 

it’s vision for ministry, membership, or if you would like to request  

prayer with one of our pastors, please sign the fellowship pew pad and 

visit our Welcome Center for more information on our church, activities 

and ministries.  

 

 

Prayer 

In need of prayer?  Elders are available at the chancel following the  

service.  
 



 

The Lord’s Day Morning Worship 

May 4, 2025 

 
 

 

  Welcome  &  Announcements  
 

 

  Prelude                                                 Come Christians Join To Sing 
         

                                                     

   GOD CALLS US TO WORSHIP 

 

  Call to Worship                                                           Psalm 27:1-4 

 *Hymn #382                                                  God Himself Is With Us 

*Hymn #122                                       God, All Nature Sings Thy Glory 

 *Invocation 

*Hymns                                                        The Lord Is My Salvation 

                                                         Holy Spirit Living Breath Of God 

 

GOD INVITES US TO THE MEANS OF GRACE 

 

  Old Testament Reading                                                Zechariah 2 
      

 

 **We Worship God with Tithes and Offerings 
 

  Pastoral Prayer     
    

   New Testament Reading                                 Revelation 21:15-27 

    

   Sermon                                                           “Heaven On Earth” 

                   Pastor Lawrence Bowlin 

 

*Hymn                                         Lord Of The Sabbath, Hear Us Pray 

 

  Communion 



 

       GOD BLESSES US AND SENDS US OUT INTO THE WORLD 
 

  *Benediction        

  *Doxology 

  *Hymn of Response                     Now Blessed Be The Lord Our God 

  *Greeting  of the Saints                                            Philippians 4:21 

    

  *The congregation is asked to please stand 

 

 

 

Ministry Teams will not meet on Sunday, May 25th.  

We would like to invite adults and youth to a special Sunday school 

class at 9am that morning with special guest, Alex Rocha and his wife, 

Emelsit Iriate Chiquillo (Mercy), from the Cartegena, Columbia church.  

Alex will give the message during the morning worship service as well.  

 

We encourage ministry teams to still meet sometime the month  

of May to plan/complete plans for June/July/August events. 

 

 

 

Usher/Greeter Meeting following the service on Sunday, June 1st 

Questions? Tom & Brenda Begue  

 

 

Our Carriage Town Baby Shower Table collection will come to a 

close this coming Sunday, May 11th. Thank you for donating to this  

ministry of blessing! TCPC Senior Ministry 

 

 

 

 



 

TYM Updates: Due to many students having schedule conflicts, the 

TYM mini golf and ice cream outing to Cops & Robbers has been moved 

to Friday, May 16. All other details remain the same: Meet at church for 

carpooling at 5:30pm, if desired. Otherwise, meet at Cops & Robbers at 

6:00pm. Carpool will return to church by 8:30pm.  
 

TCPC Grads-Class of 2025 

Tyrone Covenant high school and college grads, we would love to share 
your graduation information with our congregation:) We will honor our 
grads on Sunday, June 1st.  
Please send in the following to the church office: 

• Name/Photo please! 

• School you are graduating from 

• Open House info (only if you are inviting the congregation) 

• Any plans you have for near future (school, apprentice, job) 

• Favorite scripture verse 

•  

TYM Seniors' Night! Wednesday, May 14 @5:30pm here at TCPC 

 

The Flint New Horizons Band closes their 2024-2025 season 

with a concert at Tyrone Church on Wednesday, May 21 at 7 

PM. All are invited. Lorrie Wilcox and Betsy and Brian 

Berkey play with this 40 member wind ensemble.  

If you would like to provide a light after concert snack, please contact 

Brian at 810-399-3114. 

 

 

 

 

 

@ Lockwood Independent Living of Fenton 

May 25 at 1pm 

 

 

Please contact Tom Begue  

for questions at  

865-556-5037 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

{Clip and save the dates} 

Celebrating the Generations with the Means of Grace 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    This summer, Tyrone Church will be celebra�ng the genera�ons with  

the means of grace. Tyrone senior saints will be providing short classes  

to teach the children of Tyrone Church and their families the things that 

God put in place to equip us to persevere in our walk with the Lord. 

     The 1
st

 class will be Saturday, May 24, 2025 at 1 PM in the pavilion.   

This is the Memorial Camp-Out weekend. On June 28 and July 26, we  

will meet at 10 AM-2:30 PM for more short classes, also at the pavilion  

if weather permits.  There will be a 10-minute break every hour.  Bring  

your sack lunch and your Bible.  In addi.on to the short classes, there  

will be songs, fun ac.vi.es and tes.monies from the people who have 

been Chris.ans 50, 60, or 70 years. 

      The classes will be geared to children, but parents are expected and 

grandparents are welcome.  Actually, the whole congrega.on could  

benefit by interchanging with the genera.ons.  Some of the subjects to  

be covered are: church a3endance, pulpit preaching, Bible reading, pray-

er, giving, the sacraments, the one another verses, and life ministry.  The  

seniors are excited to get be3er acquainted with the youngsters. 

     Please pre-register so we can know how many handouts to prepare.   

Liz Edgar will be taking registra.ons.  Her number is 810-348-7516 or  

email lizedgar47@gmail.com.   For further informa.on, contact Be3y 

Denison 810-629-4263. 



 

 

Monday 

May 5 

5:00-9:00pm ballfield U-10 League Softball 

Tuesday 

6:15-7:15pm 

 

Tyrone Fit Club 

 

Wednesday 

 

6:00-7:30pm 

 

TYM 

 

Thursday 

10:00am 

6:15-7:15pm 

 

Women’s Intercessory Prayer 
Tyrone Fit Club 

Friday 

 

10:00am Y. Rm. 
 

Senior Bible Study 

 

Saturday   

Sunday 

May 11 

Mother’s Day 

9:00am 

10:15am 

 

Sunday School  
Worship Service 

Pastoral, Worship & Music Staff 
 

Senior Pastor-Lawrence Bowlin                    pastorlawrence@tyronepca.org 

Assistant Pastor-David Groendyk  pastordavid@tyronepca.org 

Assistant Pastor-Mark R. Hudson           mark.hudson94@gmail.com 

Music & Worship Director: Rose Stevens  music@tyronepca.org 

Treasurer: Sandy Kitchen   support@tyronepca.org 

Secretary: Kathy Toonder                    secretary@tyronepca.org 

 

This  Week at  Tyrone: May 5 -May 11,  2025  

Part icipants  in  Worship  

Message: Pastor Lawrence Bowlin                               Assisting Pastor David Groendyk 

Pianist: Cheryl Clement                                                Organist: Rose Stevens 

Guitar: Nathan Stevens, Grace Wagner 

Worship Leaders: Betsy Berkey, Jack Little, Jacob Hoffman, Stella Lynde 

Orchestra and Covenant Choir 

Nursery @ 10 a.m. ZuZu Kaniarz 

Greeters: Steve & Peggy Thomas, Holly Hoffman, Tom & Brenda Begue 

Ushers: Kris Hall  

Sound Tech: Ken Stevens 

Slides: Seth Clement     Live stream: Keith Toonder 



 

 

                       

                  

“Heaven on Earth” 

Revelation 21:15-27 

Pastor Lawrence Bowlin 

 
    

   Sermon Notes                                               
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